The Board of Health meeting was held on, Monday, November 15, 2021, at 5:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Robert Lyvons and Lisa Lesogor, Staff in attendance; Susan Mulloy, Adm. Assts,
Jeanmarie Joyce, Health agent.

5.00 p.m. / Appointment / Peter Spagone, Ir., John Haines, Jason Trepanier

Peter, John, and Jason are in to provide the Board members with updates on the municipal sewer system.
They provided a little history for Jeanmarie and suggested she may be a suitable candidate to sit on the
Advisory Board because she has daytime availability. The updated the Board on the recent approval for
Carriage Crossing to tie into the system and discussed what the future expansion could be.

M/ Lesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vote to approve the minutes for October 13, 2021, and November 1, 2021

M/Lesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vote to approve Disposal Works Permits for 170 West Union Street and
34 Fieldcrest Drive,

M/Lesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vote to issue Installers Licenses for On Grade Excavating, Domenic
Varrasso, and Miles of Excavation.

M/Lesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vofe to pay invoices for Crystal Rock, WB Mason, Happy Frog and Rob
Casper,

M/Lesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vote to issue a Food Service Permit continent on a “passed” inspection by
the health Agent for Rob Peters. (Food Truck)

Jeanmarie provided the Board a report on her first two weeks in the office.
Susan provided the Board with updated COVID case information.

MiLesogor, s/Lyons a unanimous vote to adjourn at 5:30 p.m.




